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Comment Submitted:

i oppose the proposal to close the few ohv access areas that are designated to the public . they really are far and few areas that are
close to las vegas that we can go enjoy the desert and all that it has to offer . i plead for you all to reconsider the location that you
are trying to use . there are miles and miles of trails in this exhisting location . why make us move to a new location to make new
trails ,and if so where . there will need to be the same amount of trails and land opened up for our access. we respect what it is
your doing , and demand that you respect us and the land designated to us as off road enthuseists . thanks ....


